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Secondly, there has been a noticeable increase 

in fraudulent activities, particularly concerning 

scams targeting individuals across the United States. One prevalent example 

is the deceptive text message scams related to toll roads. We urge all of you 

to exercise caution and remain vigilant when receiving any communications 

requesting personal information or payment details. Always verify the 

authenticity of the source before disclosing any sensitive information. 

Remember the age-old adage, "If it seems too good to be true, it probably is," 

and if anything appears suspicious or out of the ordinary, it is likely a scam. 

As always, please report any suspicious activity to the police department. 

Ryan Adamson, Captain of Police Operations 

Purdue Fort Wayne Police Department, 260.481.6827 

February 2025 

Save the 
Date! 

CSSAC and APSAC 

are hosting a 

Summer Resource 

Fair! Save the date to 

stop by and check out 

some of the campus 

and community 

resources available—

plus eat snacks, get 

giveaways, and more! 

More details to be 

announced. 

May 28th (Wed) 

3:00-6:00PM 

Skybridge 

The PFW Campus Support Staff Advisory Committee (CSSAC) Newsletter 

Campus Safety Note from 
Captain Ryan Adamson 

This would be a great time to remind individuals 

of a couple things.  

Firstly, there has been an uptick in thefts and 

incidents of criminal mischief within our office 

premises and campus facilities. It is imperative 

that we all remain attentive and diligent in 

ensuring the security and safety of our work 

environment. We urge each one of you to make it 

a priority to lock all doors securely when not in 

use, and this might also serve as a timely 

reminder to conduct a review of access keys and 

individuals who have authorization to various 

areas within our premises. 

Looking for a camp or activity for your kids to do this summer? There are a 

variety of options right here at PFW! 

No matter what your child is interested in (or what you want them to be 

focusing on), there’s a PFW youth program for it. Subjects and activities 

include art, music, dance, physics, video game design, robotics, writing, 

liberal arts, a variety of sports, college prep, and more, and there are 

options for grades K-12. 

See all the youth program options and how to sign your child up on the 

PFW Youth Programs website. 

Resource Highlight: Kids’ Summer Camps 

Connect with CSSAC! 

• Submit an idea, question, or concern to CSSAC: Submitting a Bridge 

Question will bring your ideas, questions, or concerns to CSSAC’s 

attention. You can even choose to submit anonymously. 

• Learn more about CSSAC: Visit the CSSAC website to learn more 

about who we are and what we do. 

• Want to serve as a CSSAC member? Contact Jessica Rouleau at 

jlroulea@pfw.edu to let us know you’re interested! 

Participants in Purdue’s health plans have access to the Carrum Health 

Benefit. Carrum allows for expanded, enhanced coverage for certain 

planned surgeries and procedures performed by participating Centers for 

Excellence. By using Carrum’s Centers for Excellence, which fall into Tier 1 

under our health plan, participants gain greater access to specialized, high-

quality providers who have been vetted by Carrum for their expertise. 

Spinal fusion surgery * 

Bariatric surgery* 

Hip and knee replacements* 

Other orthopedic and spine procedures 

Cardiac surgery 

Oncology 

Carrum provides access to hospitals and surgeons for planned medical 

procedures and assists in coordinating care. Care Specialists with Carrum 

act as a “concierge”, determining eligibility and assisting with delivery of 

care by coordinating travel and communication with participating providers. 

For more information, visit this webpage. To find participating providers, 

contact Carrum by phone at 1-888-855-7806, online at 

info.carrumhealth.com/purdue/ or download the “Carrum Health” app on 

Android or Apple devices. 

Questions? Contact Amy Jagger at jaggera@pfw.edu. 

Benefit Breakdown: Carrum Health 

These three services are mandatory 

through Carrum—insurance will not cover 

them if Carrum is not involved with care. 
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